

## CABRILLO HIGH SCHOOL

4350 Constellation Rd. • Lompoc, CA 93436 • (805) 742-2900 • FAX (805) 733-4156

June 1, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2021:

The staff of Cabrillo High School would like to congratulate you on the upcoming graduation of your son or daughter. This ceremony recognizes the many years of hard work your graduate has dedicated to earning his or her high school diploma. We know this is a special day and that many relatives and friends will be celebrating this proud occasion with you, both in person as well as virtually. We want to provide a dignified ceremony that you and your student will remember for many years to come.

NOTE: Due to COVID restrictions and state/county guidelines ONLY guests with a valid ticket/RSVP are allowed to attend the graduation ceremony.

We ask that the people attending the commencement ceremony not bring items that would interfere or detract from the graduation ceremony. Prohibited items include: umbrellas/sunshades, beach balls, air horns, silly string, confetti, balloons, etc. All visitors will be screened at the gate and will not be allowed to bring those items on campus. Flowers and small gifts should be saved and presented to graduates following the ceremony. Families are encouraged to exit the stadium area quickly following the ceremony and to hold celebrations in the home.

In support of a dignified ceremony, we have a dress code for graduates which is located on page 11 in this year's student handbook. Please review the dress code with your student at cabrillohighschool.lusd.org using MENU > ABOUT US > Student/Parent Handbook and clicking the link.

## Additionally:

- Graduation at the Cabrillo football stadium begins at 2:30 p.m. on Thursday, June 10, 2021.
- In addition to the in-person event, the ceremony will also be livestreamed for those unable to attend.
- ♦ The campus and parking lots will be closed to all visitors until 1:00 p.m.
- Due to limited parking, families are strongly encouraged to carpool to the campus with their graduate.
- Parking will be available in the Staff parking lot (Handicap Parking ONLY) at the end of Constellation and in the Student parking lot. Additional parking is available on Constellation.
- Seniors are to report to the patio by 1:45 p.m. Seniors will enter the campus through the gates between the Science building and the Fitness Center.
- Seating will be separated into pods of four seats for family groups and will be on a "first come, first served" basis. Please do not move seating or divide seating groups.
- We will have handicapped seating on the track for the individual plus one ticketed attendant, as needed. Golf cart assistance from the staff and student parking lots will NOT be available this year.
- Restrooms will be available in the Little Theater and the swim stadium.
- All LUSD property is smoke free. No smoking on school property is permitted.
- As a courtesy to the graduates, please silence cell phones and other electronic devices.
- Diplomas will be mailed to homes. Please verify mailing address in Q or with office staff prior to graduation.

Sincerely

Mark Swanitz Principal